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           18th November 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Please find attached information on your child’s classes PE slots for the upcoming spring half term. 
PE slots are subject to change on a half termly basis as we seek to provide all year groups with 
opportunities to work with expert coaches and to take part in a variety of different sports and physical 
activities throughout the year.  
 
So far this year, Year 4 have worked with Luton Town FC for both PE and PSHE sessions and Reception 
and Year 1 are set to continue this work with practical football based sessions in the spring term.  
 
Watch this space for more exciting information regarding your child’s year group.  

 
We kindly ask that appropriate PE kit is worn on these days. No branded items or items with large logos 
please. 
 
Thank-you for your continued support.   
 
 
Miss Bishopp 
Year 4/PE Lead 
 

            
 
 

Acorn (Reception) 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
 

Chestnut (Reception) 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
 

Willow (Y1) 
Wednesday 
Thursday 
 

Hawthorn (Y1) 
Monday 
Wednesday 
 

Maple (Y2) 
Thursday 
Friday 
 

Sycamore (Y2) 
Wednesday 
Friday 

Pine (Y3) 
Monday 
Tuesday 
 

Palm (Y3) 
Monday 
Thursday 

Oak (Y4) 
Tuesday 
Friday 
 

Elm (Y4) 
Thursday 
Friday 


